
Community Festival Childcare Service 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are excited to announce our childcare service during the upcoming [Insert Festival Name] on 

[Insert Festival Date]. We understand that parents want to enjoy the festival while ensuring their 

children are safe and entertained. 

Our team of qualified childcare professionals will provide engaging activities, including arts and 

crafts, games, and storytelling, tailored to different age groups. The childcare service will be 

available from [Insert Start Time] to [Insert End Time] at [Insert Location]. 

To ensure a smooth experience, we request parents to pre-register their children by [Insert 

Registration Deadline]. You may register online at [Insert Website URL] or contact us at [Insert 

Contact Information]. 

We look forward to celebrating with you and providing a fun-filled environment for your 

children! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 

[Your Contact Information] 


